
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

Let's Investigate! 
 
This week has been a curious and puzzling one to say the least. Year 1, Mrs Gordon and myself have 
spent a lot of time investigating a break in on Tuesday night by the Gingerbread Man and his friends. 
Year 1 have worked really hard spotting clues and testing theories as to how they got in and out. It has 
been brilliant to see the children so inspired and engaged. Thank you to Mrs Gordon for her creativity. 
I hope you all have a great weekend and please keep your eyes out for the crafty Gingerbread Crew! 
 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     8th November 
 

School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid for your 

child’s school dinners in advance on school 

spider. 

 

Next week is Week 1. 

 

                      

Open Day! 

 

Thursday 14th November 

9.00am and 1.15pm 

 

If you know anyone that is looking for a 

place for their child to start Primary School 

in September 2025 please tell them about 

us and encourage them to come along 

to our open day on Thursday.  

Mr Clare will doing a talk at the start of 

both sessions and then our year 6 children 

will show familes round our school. 

Thank you for your support. 

Messy Church 

St. Michael’s Church Hall, Church Lane, Aughton 

9.30 – 10.30 am 

Sunday, 10th November 

Messy Church is specially designed for young 

families (children up to Year 6).  Everyone will be 

so welcome! 

PLEASE NOTE: Messy Church will  

still meet in the Church Hall at  

9.30am prior to the Remembrance  

Service in church at 10.45am. 

  
 

 

Facebook 

 

Please follow, like and share our page 
Aughton St Michaels C E Primary School. 

 

Worship 
This Week's Theme: Making the World a Better Place 
Who in our school has special talents that make our community better? Do you have any special 
skills that you could use to make life better for someone else? 
Next Week's Theme: Remembrance  
 

 
 

 

                                       
 

Friday 15th November is Children in Need day. 

To support this appeal we will have a non-

uniform day with the theme of 'something 

spotty'. If the children would like to take part we 

are asking them to bring in a cash donation (no 

set amount), which we will send on to the 

charity. 
 
 



 

 

 

    

Year 1  15th November 

Year 2 22nd November 

Year 3 29th November 

Year 4 6th December 

 

     

 

 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

                    

                     Harry EYFS    

            Toby EFYS      Theo Y2 

        Frankie Y1           ISaballe Y6 

  

   Austen Y6 

    

                      

 

 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Belfast 

 
 

Events week commencing 11th November 

 
Mon Y5&6  Book Club   Lunchtime  Mrs McCormack 

Mon KS2  Art Club   3:15 – 4.30pm Art Teacher 

Mon Y1  Athletics   3:15 – 4:15pm Sports Coach  

Tues Y3-6  Judo    8:00-8:40am  Judo Coach 

Wed     KS2  Dance   8:00-8:40am  Mr Clare 

Wed KS1&2  Mad Science    3:15 – 4:15pm Mad Scientist 

Wed  Y5&6  Chess    3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood 

Thurs   KS2  Dance   8:00-8:40am  Mr Clare 

Fri    Non uniform day Children in Need 

Fri  Y5&6  Debating   Lunchtime  Mr Singleton 

Fri  KS2  Choir    3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Jones/Mrs Preece 

 


